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STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov
July 1, 2014


NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND TO PETITION
(Due Friday, July 11, 2014)


RE:	Petition of Puget Sound Energy, For an Order (1) Authorizing Deferral of Electricity Conservation Expenditures and (2) Approving a Tariff Rider for Concurrent Recovery in Electric Rates of Such Deferred Electricity Conservation Expenditures, Docket UE-970686

TO ALL PARTIES:

On March 29, 2000, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) entered Second Supplemental Order, Requiring Reporting on Programs Funded by the Tariff Rider Mechanism in the above-referenced docket.

On June 30, 2014, Puget Sound Energy (PSE) filed with the Commission a petition to rescind the Second Supplemental Order in this docket requiring semi-annual reporting on conservation, or take such other steps it deems necessary to make clear that PSE is no longer required to file semi-annual reports as set forth in the Second Supplemental Order (Petition).

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That written responses to PSE’s Petition are due no later than 5:00 p.m., Friday, July 11, 2014.



GREGORY J. KOPTA
Administrative Law Judge
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